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Erratum

Erratum: Facial nerve stimulation as a future 
treatment for ischemic stroke
In the article titled, “Facial nerve stimulation as a future treatment for ischemic stroke” published in pages 164-177, 
issue 4, vol. 2 of Brain Circulation,[1] the section, “Declaration of Patient Consent” having the following information 
went missing due to technical errors:

“The authors certify that they have obtained all appropriate patient consent forms. In the form the patient(s) has/have 
given his/her/their consent for his/her/their images and other clinical information to be reported in the journal. 
The patients understand that their names and initials will not be published and due efforts will be made to conceal 
their identity, but anonymity cannot be guaranteed.”
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